
South Staffordshire Council 
 
Crooked House Statement: (27 March 2024) 

The council served an enforcement notice for the unlawful demolition of the Crooked House 
on the owners on 27 February 2024.  The owners had 30 days in which to appeal the notice 
and we have been advised that an appeal has now been lodged. 

We are now awaiting a date for the appeal and the appointment of a Planning Inspector. 

There is no further information available at this time and we will issue an update on our 
website the crooked house (sstaffs.gov.uk) as soon as we have more information.   

 

https://www.sstaffs.gov.uk/planning/The-Crooked-House

